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I live outside of Mt. Judea.
This conflict was very hard on our community, for people on both sides of this issue. I
deeply appreciate the work that you and many others have done to resolve it and create a
fair solution.  

I believe that a permanent moratorium is needed to prevent future conflicts like this.

Without it, the prospects for future conflict are still there, because:  

·     The Buffalo River is only going to get more popular, not less. It’s an amazing array
of people who have fought this CAFO. That body of people will only grow.
·     And people in communities like mine will be always be looking around for
opportunities, for jobs. That’s only natural.

We need the clarity of a moratorium so my children and grandchildren can plan for the
future, knowing what kind of businesses will and will not fit well with the Buffalo River. This
moratorium helps to guide the future and prevent wasteful, stressful and economically
depressing conflicts like the one we have just been through. 

Thank you.

Beth Ardapple
(870)434-5265
337 NC 4840
Mount Judea, AR 72655
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